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Parcels of land to be developed or re-developed on the Camden City waterfront requires 
architectural review. The Architectural Review Committee (ARC), like HRC serves in an 

advisory capacity to the Camden City Planning Board. To obtain appropriate ARC 
applications, contact Robert Thompson, ARC Secretary should be contacted at the 

Division, City Hall, Room 409  
 

 


